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Welcome to October!! This is a very exciting time of year! Leaves changing, cooler 
weather and of course, Halloween!  Just a reminder... now that the weather is getting cooler, 
remember to dress your child accordingly. When sending in clothing, please remember to 
label all items. If you haven't brought in a family photo yet, please remember to do so. 
 

**Please note... Kid's Kingdom will be closed on Monday, October 8​th​ in 
observance of Columbus Day** 
 

This month we will be working on the color orange and the shape triangle. We will be 
sorting pumpkins and matching colors. We will be learning how to blow bubbles, which helps 
to increase jaw stability and supports speech development. Our curriculum is based on the 
RIELDS which we form our goals around. Our math goal will be recognizing and counting 
numbers. Our science goal will be to observe details in objects. Our literacy/language goal will 
be comprehension of materials read. Our physical health goal will be working on fine motor 
skills to transition into writing. Our creative arts goal will be to show an appreciation for the 
arts. Our social/emotional goal will be self regulation. Our social studies goal will be to 
become aware that they part of a family group. Our cognitive goal will be working on memory 
and working memory. 
 

The first week we will be talking about leaves. We talk about how they change colors, 
fall off the trees and how they look. We will be examining all the parts of the leaves. We will 
also use them in our craft projects. 
 

The second week we will be talking about fire safety. We will talk about things that are 
not safe to touch and how to exit during a fire drill. We will talk about the roles fire fighters 
play in our lives. 
 

The third week we will talk about community helpers and their jobs. We will talk about 
helpers such as police officers, firefighters, mail carriers and more. We will have fun activities 
and crafts to go along with the theme. 
 

The fourth week will be devoted to pumpkins and Halloween. We will talk about 
Halloween safety and how to trick or treat safety. We will make all kinds of great 
crafts.....black cats, ghosts and spiders!! 
 

The last week will be devoted to families.  We will talk about the people in our families 
and how much we care for them. We will make family trees and family drawings. We will let 
our families know we love them very much!! 
 

This will be a fun and exciting month. 
 
                                                          Ms   Lisa 
 


